
 

David and Becky Clark 

 

I AM SOLICITING YOUR VOTE FOR SECRETARY FOR 2015 

I became a member of Cowtown Vettes in April 2011 along with my husband, David.  We live in 

Granbury and chose to join Cowtown Vetts because of the range of activities offered through 

the club.  We have a 2007 yellow coupe. 

Since joining the club I have served on the membership committee, timing committee and 40th 

anniversary party committee.  I served as newsletter editor and am currently serving as 

chairperson for autocross timing.  I also have worked various positions for club activities.  I also 

received 100% recognition for 2013. 

 


